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I am in support of HB 2585!  Voting is a right afforded to every citizen of the United 

States.  Individuals have the right to choose how involved they want to be in the 

process and some may not want to be a registered voter and that is their right!  We 

shouldn't mandate every person utilizing DMV be registered to vote.  Oregon may 

have been a first to accept this practice, but being first doesn't always mean we are a 

leader.  I see some real drawbacks to this system.  By eliminating the automatic 

registration through DMV, hopefully, it will protect the integrity of our election process. 

 

Please vote in support of this bill! 


